
BRISTOL SCHOOL DISTRICT #1
Being a positive and lasting influence for all!

Friday, January 12, 2024

Dear Bristol Families,

Please review the important upcoming announcements compiled by Bristol’s Administrative Team.

Important Upcoming Dates:

● 1/15/24 - Greater Kenosha Community ATODA Committee Poster Contest Deadline: All Kenosha County students in grades pre-K-12th have
an opportunity to participate in the Greater Kenosha Community ATODA Committee poster contest. The committee promotes living a positive,
healthy, safe, and drug-free life. Students are taking time during school counseling lessons this month and last to learn more about the contest and
to work on their posters. If you have questions or if you do not want your child's poster submitted for the contest, please contact your child's school
counselor before 1/12/2024. Posters are due to school counselors by 1/15/24.

● 1/17/24 - Regular Board Meeting begins at 4:30pm: This meeting will be held in the Large Group Instruction room also called the LGI (previously
where the District Office was located). Please park in the 45 parking lot and enter through Door 13.

● 1/19/24 & 1/20/24 - Bristol Shootout! The 2024 Bristol Shootout takes place on January 19th and 20th! Come show your support to our basketball
and cheer teams! The B game is in action at 5:00 on the 19th, while the A team game begins at 7:00!

● 1/22/24 - No school & offices closed for teacher professional development day!

● 1/29/24 - 3 Year old Birthday Party! New or soon to be 3 year olds are welcome to Bristol School on January 29th from 11:15am to 12:30am for a
birthday party and developmental screening. Children and parents will play, sing a happy birthday song and have a birthday treat. Children will also
be screened by our team in the areas of language/communication, academics/cognition, social/emotional skills and motor skills. Questions and/or to
register, please email: rudolph.kim@bristol.k12.wi.us.

● 1/31/24 - EARLY RELEASE! Don’t forget - our seventh early release is Wednesday, January 31st. Student dismissal is at 1:15pm!

Important Reminders:

● NEW! Westosha Central - Middle School Dance 1/26/24 from 6-8pm: Cost of entrance is $5. Dress code is informal/casual. Please fill out a
permission slip prior to arriving. Limited concessions are available (chips, baked goods, and water). Hope to see you there!

● NEW! Timber Ridge Family Event - Sold Out: Fantastic news! The Bristol Athletics Booster Club's winter event at Timber Ridge Lodge and Water
Park in Lake Geneva is officially sold out! A heartfelt thank you to everyone who purchased tickets, your support means the world to our athletics
program. Get ready for a day of fun and a break from this winter weather – we can't wait to enjoy it with you!

● REMINDER! Westosha Central High School 8th Grade Registration / EXPO: Families of eighth graders, it is time to start thinking about the
2024-25 school year and the beginning of high school. To begin your family’s transition to Westosha Central, we will be hosting a registration
meeting and EXPO for you and your child on Wednesday, February 7th. Click here to learn more!

● REMINDER! Nurse Important Reminders:We continue to see an influx of the stomach flu. Please do not send your child to school if they have
had diarrhea or vomiting in the last 24 hours. We have also had an influx in strep amongst other illnesses. If your child has required the use of fever
reducing medications, they may return to school once their symptoms have subsided for 24 hours after the last dose. Please review this graphic to
help you determine when your child stays home and when they can come back to school.

● REMINDER! Bristol Athletics and the Bristol Booster Club need your help! The annual Bristol Shootout, which is the largest athletics
fundraiser of the year, takes place on January 19th and 20th. Volunteers are needed to work both the concession stand and ticket booth areas. If
you are willing to help out, please sign up on the following link. Bristol Shootout Volunteers. Go Renegades!

Celebrations!

● PTO Traxside Skating 1/10/24 Event:We had 192 Renegades join us to skate. Thank you everyone! We raised $582!

● Bristol Fire Department: A special shout-out to the Bristol Fire Department for their fantastic commitment to join our students one Wednesday per
month during lunch. Your presence and engagement with our Renegades students make these midweek lunches truly memorable. We greatly
appreciate the positive impact you bring to our school community, and the sight of fire trucks and emergency vehicles on these special Wednesdays
is a welcomed and exciting occurrence. Thank you for your ongoing support and dedication!

● 8th Grade Washington D.C. Culver’s Fundraiser: Thank you to everyone who supported yesterday's (1/11/24) 8th Grade Culver's fundraiser for
the Washington DC trip! Your participation and generosity are making a significant impact, bringing us one step closer to ensuring an unforgettable
experience for our 8th graders. We truly appreciate your support in making this trip a reality.
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